
If receiving this postcard you live in the area of the Old 
Town Elk Grove Dickens Street Faire. Please be patient 
with our vendors, participants, and volunteers. The 
Foundation has partnered with the Elk Grove Police 
Department and Cosumnes Fire to be sure the closures 
are safe and will reopen as early as possible. If you need 
to leave or return to your home between 6am and 9pm, 
please avoid Elk Grove Blvd and Railroad St.

Questions or concerns, contact event staff at 
dickens@elkgroveca.com and day of  916.316.3564


